
Dear Zoning Board, 

  
We have lived in Arlington for 35 years, near Spy Pond.  Please do not allow 

the development planned for the Mugar Wetlands.  It is vitally important to 
preserve this land to mitigate against flooding--which we can expect more 

and more due to climate change.  Please don't be short-sighted.  This is not 
a minor issue.  Please do everything you can to fight this.    

  
Sincerely, 

Anne and Christopher Ellinger 
21 Linwood St, Arlington, MA 02474 
Creating a culture of empathy, respect and creativity  

 


